Owl

We can't believe that it is
the last term of the year
already. We will keep
working on our
independence to help equip
ourselves for Year 4.

We are just finishing
looking at Magnificent
Maps before we look at our
last history topic of
Invaders and Settlers.
This topic will start with an
exciting drama workshop.

In English this term, we
are starting with the poem
‘Beachcomber’ by George
Mackay Brown. We will
then look at another fiction
text after the half term.

Please encourage any
writing at home, this can be
anything from writing a
shopping list, thank you
letter or short stories.

PE is on Wednesdays and
Fridays so your child can
wear their kit to school on
those days.

Please make sure that all
property that is brought
into school is named.

There are a number of
Jumpers that are missing
from last term. Please
check any labels at home.

In RE we will start by
looking at Pentecost before
moving onto Reconciliation.

We will also look at other
faiths and their places of
worship.

In science we will be looking
at animals including humans
thinking about the human
skeleton and how our bodies
work. Our enquiry skill will
be questioning so
encouraging your child fo
ask questions about the
world around them will
support their learning.

We really need to have a
push on spelling and times
tables this term.

Homework will be in the
form of ixl and paper
activities. All of these are
picked to support and
consolidate learning in the
classroom and will be
largely maths based.

The week before half term
we will be going of f
curriculum to apply skills we
have learnt to a week long
topic about the Queen. We
will be thinking about what
the Queen does for us
including her Green Canopy
project.

It is vital that you keep in
contact with the school through
platforms such as Class Dojo as
well as ParentMail. The majority

of important notices are fed
through these platforms. If
you need help with these please
ask,

We are still reading The
Abominables by Eva Ibbotsham
and will then move onto The
Sheep Pig.

Keep reading everyday at home.
The children have all made
great progress in their reading.
With reading, practice really
does make perfect. You can
share a variety of texts; from
your child's school book, your
favourite story as a child or
explore a wide range of free
books from the library.

In Maths we are looking at
fractions before moving onto
time, shape and then measure.

Keep practicing your times
tables at home. Times Tables
Rockstars will really help with

this.

In Year Three we need to aim
to have learnt our 3 4 and 8
times tables.




